
  

May 17, 2021 

Bowden Grandview 
School 

The grade one class were very excited to plant 

their bean seeds in their Spout Houses.  We 

were very excited to watch them sprout and 

grow in the classroom.  Unfortunately, we had 

to move to online learning and the Sprout 

Houses had to go home.  The students are still 

observing and recording changes with their 

bean seeds at home.    

 

Grade One  

Welcome to our second week of online classes! We are so proud of the level of engagement and the 

hard work our students and staff are putting in to keep everyone moving forward in their learning jour-

ney.  

Please remember that students are expected to join any scheduled Google Meets and to complete assign-

ments as given to them. Teachers are available by email if extra help is needed.  

Just a reminder that there is no school on Friday, May 21st and on Monday, May 24th.  

Enjoy the long weekend! 

Mr. J. Thompson     Mrs. D. Weststrate 

Principal      Vice Principal 

jthompson@cesd73.ca    dweststrate@cesd73.ca  





Literacy Corner 

Indigenous Education 

 
Peter Brown is an author and illustrator of children’s books. His titles include New York 
Times bestsellers like The Wild Robot, The Curious Garden, Children Make Terrible Pets, 
and Mr. Tiger Goes Wild. Peter received a Caldecott Honor for his illustrations in the picture 
book Creepy Carrots! 

Peter’s new picture book, Fred Gets Dressed, just released the 4th of May. Inspired by an 

experience Peter had when he was a little boy, Fred Gets Dressed is a sweet, funny story 

that will leave readers thinking a little differently about what we choose to wear. 

 

Check out more of Peter's AMAZING books at:  https://www.peterbrownstudio.com/books/ 

Did you know you could have Indigenous literature and giftware delivered to 
your door? They have created two subscription boxes: one for adults and one 
for children. Pick your box and subscription to receive a Raven Reads box on 
your doorstep. There are some incredible collections to choose from!   

https://www.peterbrownstudio.com/books#the_wild_robot
https://www.peterbrownstudio.com/books#the_curious_garden
https://www.peterbrownstudio.com/books#children_make_terrible_pets
https://www.peterbrownstudio.com/books#mr._tiger_goes_wild
https://www.peterbrownstudio.com/books#creepy_carrots
https://www.peterbrownstudio.com/books/


 

  

  

 

RAISE THE GRADE (RTG) 

RTG is a social support and academic support 

program that focuses on career development 

and learning for life, all while creating a fun 

and relaxed environment for youth. A typical 

RTG session includes one life-skill discussion 

and then homework help on zoom. We also 

have been offering ONE ON ONE tutoring 

available upon request and please refer to the 

attached program calendar for all details! 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays from 

6-8PM (right now over zoom due to covid 

gathering restrictions). 

 Youth can register here: https://bgcreddeer.campbrainregistration.com/ 

 

https://bgcreddeer.campbrainregistration.com/

